
Notes of Finance & General Purposes Committee of 24 October 22 for presentation to full council 

on 21st November 22. 

 

The key points to note from the F&GP meeting were: 

• We’ll consider a grant application to Cllr Nicholl towards the road closure costs for the Xmas 

market 

• We will apply for a grant from the Public Mental Health Fund for the Community Allotment, 

mental health training etc 

• We’ll also put funds into the Community Allotment for a polytunnel and raised beds 

• Finance, reconciliation and payments were all approved 

• The Clerk to give the user of Glebe allotment plot 39 notice to clear the site or be evicted 

and charged for the parish council to clear the site 

• We agreed to fund a new carpet for the Cemetery Clerk following damage through storage  

of a fire safe on the old carpet 

• The Internal Audit was complementary with a couple of small actions 

• The LGC Transparency code will apply to WMPC once we obtain CIL monies – we will update 

full council 

• Full council will be appraised of (a) known/expected/new planned expenditure (b) options 

for use of CIL monies (c) initial proposals for the 23/24 budget 

 

David Chenery 

Chair F&GP Committee 


